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Stratham Conservation Commission 
Meeting Minutes Public Session 

July 9, 2014 
 

Conservation Commission Members Present: Pat Elwell, Bob Keating, Tim Copeland,  
Donna Jensen  

Others Present: Debbie Foss  

The meeting was called to order @ 7:05pm by Pat Elwell  

 

2014 Stratham Fair 

Some Stratham committees and councils are creating informational displays at the fair this year, 
and sharing the $275 fee. Although the table would not need to staffed through the fair, 
members cited the less-than-optimal location. Secondarily, members mentioned the short time 
frame to put together a display. Bob Keating moved and Tim Copeland seconded a motion to 
not participate in the Town of Stratham display at the upcoming 2014 Stratham Fair.  

 

Bittersweet Lane Pool (32 Bunker Hill, Makris Development)  

Pat Elwell spoke to Lincoln regarding the location of a pool on a lot on Bittersweet Lane. 
According to planning agreements, the small-sized house lots have a threshold for impervious 
surface (which would include a pool) on the lots. This house did meet the threshold for 
impervious surface.   

 

July Conservation Commission Meeting  

Donna Jensen moved, Tim seconded a motion to cancel the second Conservation Commission 
meeting scheduled in July.  

 

At 7:20pm Tim moved and Bob seconded a motion to adjourn, which passed unanimously.  

The next meeting is scheduled for 7pm Wednesday, August 12 at the Stratham Municipal 
Center. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Donna Jensen, Secretary  


